Athens, 4la.,
Sept. 26, 1935.

Fon. Aubrey boudinick,
Tusculooza, Alae

Dear Aubrey:

I genuinely = uvprecisted your very kind letter of the
18th. You were more than pertial in your expressions and 1 cer-
tainly ehall not soon forget them.

It was & real pleasure to have cerved with you gnd
to have knoun you intinutely. I am sure 1 made no mistake in
any opecial honor shosn you. 1 regret that I ocould not oo wore;
you were entitled to much consideration.

I sm very much interested in the meszcurc ,ou have to
intrbduce at the :speclal session relative to "loan sharks." 1
knew you had the bill, but thing it was wice to leave it off
until the speeiual session. 1 wuant to ditcuss the matier with
you when we meet in Junuary.

wWith knidest personal regsrds and ascurances of my
gppreciation of your fine letter of the 18th, I remain

Sincerely yours,



